

Are you interested in writing about Free Speech issues?

Announcing a **Special Themed Series on Freedom of Expression** on the *Oxford Human Rights Hub Blog* in partnership with the Price Moot Court Programme!

Dear Price Moot Court Participants,

We are delighted to announce a new Special Themed Series to appear on the Oxford Human Rights Hub (OxHRH) Blog (see: http://ohrh.law.ox.ac.uk/blog/) in collaboration with the Price Moot Court Programme. This series of blog posts will be an exciting opportunity for current competitors and alumni to share with the Price Moot Court community, as well as with Oxford's broader human rights network, your thoughts, comments and opinions on freedom of expression issues. Selected posts will appear both on the OxHRH Blog as well as on the Price Moot Court Programme website.

This series will aim to promote dialogue between freedom of expression researchers, practitioners and policy-makers from around the world. We welcome original contributions on developments across the globe, including case law, current litigation, legislation, policy-making and activism.

Contributions can include, but are not limited to:

- *News and updates:* descriptive pieces on recent free expression legal developments;
- Legal analysis: analytical pieces on recent free expression legal developments;

Contributions should be accessible to readers from outside your country and, wherever possible, should connect local issues to global concerns.

Anyone can submit a post to the editorial team for consideration; however we will only publish work that our editors deem to be of high quality.

How to Contribute

To make a contribution, please follow this guick and easy procedure:

• Email the editorial team at oxfordhumanrightshub@law.ox.ac.uk with a draft title and brief (1-3 line) description of your intended post. Draft posts are also welcome. A member of the editorial team will then be in contact to discuss your post. Please indicate that you are submitting a post for the Special Themed Series on Freedom of Expression;

- Submit your post in Word format;
- A member of the editorial team will then review your post and will provide you with comments and suggested edits;
- Once your post is ready, we will then publish it on the website and promote the post via our social media networks.

Guidelines for Contributions

- Posts should be between 500-700 words in length;
- Please include hyperlinks to relevant sources and background information rather than using footnotes;
- Posts should be clear and concise, leaving out excessive jargon and verbiage;
- Please write with a global audience in mind, providing relevant background information to make your post accessible to readers from outside your country;
- All posts must be written in English. We are also able to publish a version of your post in Spanish, French or Portuguese if you provide us with a translation.
- Posts should reflect original, unpublished work.

We look forward to receiving your posts!

Best wishes,

Laura and Nicole

Laura Hilly

Deputy Director OxHRH and Managing Editor of the OxHRH Blog

Nicole Stremlau

Head, Programme in Comparative Media Law and Policy

PLEASE JOIN US FOR A BRIEFING ABOUT THE LAUNCH OF THE OXHRH and PRICE MOOT COURT FREEDOM OF EXPRESSION BLOG. Thursday, 1.30pm, Seminar Room A. Prior to the book launch for Monroe Price.